
THE CITY OF PITTSBURGH
(CITY), THE URBAN
REDEVELOPMENT

AUTHORITY OF
PITTSBURGH (URA), AND

THE HOUSING
AUTHORITY OF THE CITY
OF PITTSBURGH (HACP)
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

(RFP) FOR
PROPERTY MANAGEMENT
FOR 412 BOULEVARD OF

THE ALLIES
RFP#125-04-24

The City  of  Pittsburgh (City),
the  Urban  Redevelopment
Authority of Pittsburgh (URA),
and the Housing Authority of
the City of Pittsburgh (HACP)
(collectively, the City, URA, and
HACP are referred to as the
Co-Owners),  hereby  request
proposals from qualified Firms
or  Individuals  capable  of
providing  the  following
service(s):
Property Management for
412 Boulevard of the Allies

RFP #125-04-24
The  documents  will  be
available  no  later  than
February 12, 2024 and signed,
sealed  proposals  will  be
accepted until 10:00 a.m. on
March  12,  2024,  at  which
time they  will  be  Time and
Date  Stamped  at  412
Boulevard  of  the  Allies,
Pittsburgh, PA 15219. Parties
or  individuals  interested  in
responding may download a
copy of the Solicitation from
the  Business  Opportunities
page  of
www.HACP.org.  Questions or
inquiries  should  be  directed
to:

Mr. Kim Detrick
Housing Authority of the City

of Pittsburgh
Procurement Department
412 Boulevard of the Allies

6th Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

412-643-2832
A pre-submission meeting will
be held via Zoom meeting on
February 27, 2024, at 10:00
A.M.  Please  see  meeting
information below:

Join Zoom Meeting
Meeting ID: 825 4240 5656

Passcode: 596944
+1 301 715 8592 US
(Washington D.C)

The City  of  Pittsburgh (City),
the  Urban  Redevelopment
Authority of Pittsburgh (URA),
and the Housing Authority of
the City of Pittsburgh (HACP)
strongly  encourages  certified
minority business enterprises
and  women  business
enterprises to respond to this
solicitation.   HACP's  has
revised  their  website.  As
part  of  those  revisions,
vendors must now register
and log-in, in order to view
and  download  IFB/RFPs
documentation.
Caster D. Binion, Executive

Director
Housing Authority of the

City of Pittsburgh


